
Notice of Cancellation 
Pursuant to A.R.S.§ 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Phoenix-Mesa Gateway 

Airport Authority and to the general public that the regular meeting of the Authority scheduled for Tuesday, 
April 17, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. has been cancelled.  

The next regular meeting of the Phoenix-Mesa Gateway Airport Authority is scheduled for Tuesday, 
May 15, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. in the Board Room (Saguaro A & B) of the Gateway Administration Building, 
5835 South Sossaman Road, Mesa, Arizona. The Board may vote to hold an executive session for the 
purpose of obtaining legal advice from the Board’s attorney on any matter listed on the agenda pursuant to 
A.R.S. § 38-431.03 (A)(3)&(4). 

Dated this 12th day of April, 2017 

I, Maria Gonzalez, do hereby certify that I caused to be posted this 12th day of April, 2018 the Notice of 
Cancellation of the Phoenix-Mesa Gateway Airport Authority Board of Directors meeting in the following 
places: 1) www.gatewayairport.com; 2) Gateway Administration Building. 

 

 
Maria Gonzalez, Clerk of the Board 

 

 


